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On behalf of the paediatric unit at North Middlesex University Hospital, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your kind donation of Christmas presents for the children’s wards, Rainbow, Starlight, Paediatric day unit and our Emergency Department.
The children and their families really appreciate and enjoy receiving gifts from members of the public. You have put a lot of smiles on our children and young people’s faces during this festive time.
Once again many thanks for your generosity and from all of us at North Middlesex University Hospital we wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Yours sincerely,

The Play Team at North Middlesex University Hospital 
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